

WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

P. O. Box 428, School Street Woodbridge, NJ 07095 Telephone: (732) 602-8487 Fax: (732) 636-3103 Paul.Postorino@Woodbridge.k12.nj.us Paul T. Postorino
Assistant Superintendent
for Curriculum and Instruction

May 25th, 2023

Dear Woodbridge Township Families,

The Woodbridge Township School District is excited to announce the implementation of a new daily instructional schedule for the 2023-2024 school year. This schedule comes as a result of a need expressed by our stakeholders, the Woodbridge Township Educators Association (WTEA) and the Woodbridge Township Supervisors and Administrator's Association (WTSAA), to provide our students a wider scope of courses during their formative Middle School Years. This schedule is meant to provide our students with an opportunity to access more academic electives without sacrificing substantial instructional time in our core academic areas. Our district expects to see improved academic outcomes through cogently designed elective courses that enhance and extend New Jersey Student Learning Standards (NJSLS) in their respective grades and disciplines. In introducing the new Middle School Schedule to our constituents in the community, I would like to outline the presentation schedule we will utilize in the coming months to ensure that we are effectively communicating this change prior to the opening of school in September 2023.

- Presentation from the Asst. Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction with Q & A
 - June 7th at 7:30 in the Woodbridge High School Auditorium
- ➤ Individual School Based Presentations from Building Staff/Administration
 - Schedule to be communicated from each of the 5 respective buildings
 - One meeting to be held in June/July (after June15th)
 - One meeting to be held in August (prior to August 24th)
- > This presentation will also be available at Orientations for incoming students

It is the hope of the Woodbridge Township School District that, in providing our community a forum to discuss and understand this schedule change, we can ensure that our students will take advantage of the academic opportunity being made available to them.

Sincerely,

Paul T. Postorino